
From: peter lewis [mailto:peter.lewis@unitinged.org.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 22 July 2004 1:17 PM 
To: Committee, Indigenous Affairs (SEN) 
Subject: Submission 

 
 

22 July 2004  
 

Mr Jonathan Curtis  

Committee Secretary,  

Senate Select Committee on the Administration of Indigenous Affairs  

Parliament House  

Canberra,  

ACT 2600  

Email: Indigenousaffairs@aph.gov.au  
 

Dear Mr Curtis,  
 
Herewith, the Submission of the National Assembly of the Uniting Church in 
Australia and the Uniting Aboriginal and Islander Christian Congress to the Senate 
Inquiry into the Administration of Indigenous Affairs.  
 
If possible we would welcome the opportunity to appear before the Committee to 
speak to this submission. Could you advise us of hearing dates once they are 
determined?  
 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter.  
 

Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 

Peter Lewis  

National Director - Covenanting  



 

 




